
P15-N-019(CA) 
January 19, 2015 

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Wanted for Attempt Armed Robbery-
Handgun and Strongarm Robbery 

011th District (Harrison) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 11th District (Harrison) of two Robbery-Related 
incidents that have occurred in the month of January. In both incidents, the victim was 
seated in a parked vehicle when the crimes occurred. On January 15th, the offender struck 
the victim with fists and took the victim's purse. On January 16th, the offender displayed a 
firearm and fled the scene without obtaining the victim's purse.   
 
Incident times and locations: 
There have been two incidents that have occurred since January 15, 2015. Both of these 
Robbery-Related incidents have taken place on Beat 1122.  

 

• 100 Block of South Hamlin Avenue on January 15, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. 

• 200 Block of South Springfield Avenue on January 16, 2015 at 7:30 a.m. 
 
About the Offender 
 

•    Male black, 17-25 years-old, 502-509, 120-180 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

  HY-116354, HY-116954 


